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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

April 26, 2019

United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6
Attn: Clovis Steib

1445 Ross Avenue

Suite 1200

Dallas, Texas 75202

Re: Docket ID No. EPA-RO6-OAR-2016-0619

Dear Mr. Steib:

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) appreciates the opportunity
to comment on the proposed approval of Oklahoma’s Regional Haze Five-Year Progress
Report, (84 FR 11711), which was published in the Federal Register on March 28, 2019.
Detailed comments on the proposal are enclosed. If there are any questions concerning

the TCEQ's comments, please contact Ms. Donna Huff, Director, Air Quality Division, at
512-239-6628 or donna.huff@tceq.texas.gov.

Sincerely,

VZ

Toby Baker
Executive Director

Enclosure

cc: Guy Donaldson, EPA Region 6
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